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Governance Review – Board of Revision – Recruitment and 
Evaluating Performance 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That an annual ad hoc Recruitment Committee including two members of City 

Council, the Board of Revision Secretary, and the Board Chair, be established to 
screen applicants and make recommendations for appointment or reappointment to 
City Council (Recruitment Option 2); 

2. That the Recruitment Committee screen applicants utilizing the process outlined in 
Option 1: Recruitment; 

3. That each Board of Revision member complete an annual performance evaluation in 
the form attached at Appendix 4 (Performance Evaluation Option 1); and 

4. That individuals who have appeared before the BOR on any commercial, industrial, 
or multi-unit residential appeal be provided the opportunity to complete and submit 
an annual survey in the form attached at Appendix 5 (Performance Evaluation 
Option 1). 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on October 18, 2021, 
considered a previously tabled report of the City Solicitor regarding the above, along 
with two emails submitting comments. 
 
Attachments 

 Report of the City Solicitor dated September 20, 2021 

 Emails providing comments - Adrian Deschamps, dated October 7, 2021 and 
Marvin Dutton, dated October 8, 2021 


